
 

Norwood Food Pantry 
   Nick Campagna, our coordina-

tion for the food pantry reports 

the current most critical food 

items needed at the Pantry are 

soup, canned pasta and baked 

beans.  If members would prefer 

to make a monetary donation, 

checks should be payable to the 

Ecumenical Community Food 

Pantry of Norwood.  Please bring 

your donations to the meeting. 

Thank you…. 

Bakers for  Nov 

meeting….. 

Mary Benedetti 

Marie Bourett 

Fran Alinger 

Terry Bartucca 

Barbara Bilotta 

Barbara Campagna 

Elaine Benson 

Terry Holland 
Thank you Mary, for 

scheduling our bak-

ers 
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A message from the President…… 
  When the trees shed their vivid brilliance we realize winter is forth-

coming and its time to turn our attention to our  scheduled Christmas 

party on December 4th.  Last year was such a success that co-chair 

Theresa Holland and Barbara Anello and committee decided to repeat 

the event at the Apollo this year.  Don’t miss 

this annual club event!  Remember, your dues 

picks up $10 of the cost.  See the enclosed flyer.  

Our November meeting program will feature 

our annual tribute to deceased members and 

veterans.  Be sure to attend, and don't forget 

about The Chateau November 13.  The coupon 

is below and on our web site.  

     George Franco 

DATE: TUES NOVEMBER 13TH                                                            

TIME: 11:15AM-CLOSEING 

 

 

 

 

 

404 PROVIDENCE HIGHWAY  

NORWOOD, MA 02184 

 

SPONSORED FUNDRAISER 

20% OF FOOD AND BEVERAGE  

PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT: 

NORWOOD SONS OF ITALY 

 

 

 

 
ONE TICKET PER GROUP NEEDED  

       LUNCH, DINNER & TAKE OUT 

   

  TAKE OUT CALL 781-762-5335  

  DOES NOT APPLY TO DELIVERY  

ORDERS 

Chateau Fundraiser Nov 13 

   Join fellow Lodge members, family 

and friends for dinner at the Chateau 

Restaurant in Norwood. You eat 

from the menu as you would on any 

dining occasion and simply give the 

wait person the coupon below and 

20% of your total bill will be paid to 

our Lodge.  How easy is that?  Win-

win for all concerned!!! 

Speaker for Nov 

Meeting... 
   will be Ruth Taeger, 

Executive Director of 

the Ecumenical Com-

munity Food Pantry of 

Norwood, aka the 

Norwood Food Pan-

try.  Don’t forget to 

bring in your dona-

tions to show Ruth 

our Italian generosity! 

Budget Discussion at Nov Meeting 

   On the agenda for the November meeting will be a dis-

cussion on our budget.  Currently we run a deficit of 

about $3000 each year which we are trying to offset with 

reduced spending and increase revenue.  At the October 

meeting we voted to reduce the  scholarship budget by 

$1000 and eliminate round tables from our room rental 

budget.  An increase of dues to $50 will bring in about 

$1500 to help close the gap.  Be sure to come to the No-

vember meeting and participate in the discussion.   

Our next meeting is November 6th at 7:30pm in The Knights of Columbus Hall 

When a loved one passes,  

please consider naming The Nor-

wood Sons of Italy as receiving con-

tributions in lieu of flowers.  For 

information, please call George 

Franco, 781-608-0367 


